
 
 
 
TO:        Researchers in the Economics of Aging 
FROM:   David Wise 
DATE:    February 16, 2012 
RE:        Summer Institute 2012 - Call for Papers 
 
It is that time of year when we start planning for the NBER's Summer Institute.  The 
Aging and Health Care workshops will take place during the week of July 23, 2012, in 
Cambridge, MA.  Some portion of the Aging sessions will be dedicated to Social Security 
issues, sponsored jointly with the Public Economics Program. 
 
If you have a paper you would like to present for the general Aging or focused Social 
Security sessions, please upload the abstract and paper at 
http://www.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI12AW or email to Korland Simmons 
simmonsk@nber.org by March 16, 2012. 
 
Invitations and logistical information will be sent out at the end of April.  If you have any 
questions or need additions information, please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's 
conference department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org. 
 


